
    

 

 

   

 

                 

              

        

 

                  

    

 

 

May 17, 2010 

CEQ review of the revised “NCEA Proposed Draft SAB Peer Review Charge for EPA’s Response to “Health 

Risks from Dioxin and Related Compounds: Evaluation of the EPA Reassessment (2006)” Published by 

the National Research Council of the National Academies 

CEQ has reviewed the revised draft SAB charge for the dioxin Response to Comments and we do not 

have any changes. 
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